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  1.​ Parking Lot  -   The district published its bid for parking lot patching and sealing.  

One bid was received from Oak Lawn Blacktop.  We believe it is a competitive bid as we were 

able to compare the bid to Oak Lawn’s bid with Minooka Elementary District 201 and 

Channahon District 17.  Both have awarded their bids to Oak Lawn Blacktop.  The bid 

recommendation is in the board package for consideration and approval. 

     

  2.     Dump Truck Bid and Kitchen Fryer and Steamer Bid - We continue to 

work on developing specifications for bids for these items.  We anticipate publishing 

the bid in early June. 

 

   3.     Amended Budget   - The administration is currently working on the 

amended budget.  As a matter of practice the district amends the budget in June in 

order to make budgeting going forward more accurate and efficient.  The amended 

budget notice has been posted and the hearing on the amended budget and 

consideration for approval will occur at the June board meeting. 

 

 

 

 


